

## **Department of Public Works & Utilities**

November 21, 2012

Jeff Herlocker 221 W 33<sup>rd</sup> St. N. Wichita KS 67204

Dear Mr. Herlocker:

Thank you for your interest and presentation at the City of Wichita Material Review Board on June 6, 2012. After further review of your product and application to the City of Wichita Material Review Board, Hydroguard has been approved for use on City of Wichita storm water projects. Hydroguard shall be considered an approved material in cases where it is appropriate to use a proprietary device to achieve 80% removal of the total suspend solids. The separator shall be installed per the manufactures recommendations and shall conform to the City of Wichita Storm Water Manual for proprietary treatment devices found in section 3.3.1.

If you have any additional questions or need more info I can be reached at (316)268-4632 or smellies@wichita.gov.

Sincerely,

Shawn Mellies, P.E.

Engineer

## **Engineering Division**

City Hall • Seventh Floor • 455 North Main • Wichita, Kansas 67202-1606